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As a member of two organizations trying to save public land I agree that renewable energy is a good thing and must be persued.
However the approach by energy industry to take the easiest and cheapest route is not good. Its not good for the American people
who use these public lands for recreation. Im sure its good for the investors of those companies. The wind blows and the sun
shines, lets put our solar plants in areas that are not popular public use lands. Thank You 
Ray Pessa 
Partnership for Johnson Valley 
Friends of Giant Rock


